Friday, January 11, 2019 7:00 AM
Subject: Thank you for fighting hunger with us in 2018

“I don't hawve much family here
who can help me. Project
MANA has been my lifeline.”

Joe, Truckee

Dear Barry,

We just want to thank you. Because of you, 2018 was a powerful year for
Project MANA.

You donated over 4,150 hours of your volunteer time by rescuing food that
would otherwise be thrown away, sorting food in our warehouse, and
distributing food throughout the community.

You fueled our Mobile Food Distribution Program 4 days a week across 4
sites. This critical program provided over 148,350 nourishing meals to
1,200 households that might not have access to fresh, nutritious food
otherwise.

You rescued, gleaned and redistributed over 136,500 pounds of food from
local farms, supermarkets, retail vendor and individuals, and you played an
important role in feeding the hungry and reducing food waste.




"Volunteering with Project MANA is fun and a great
way to give back to our community. I love seeing

everyone and the connections I've made are priceless."
Rebecca, Tahoe City

None of our work could be done without you! It's because of people like
you that Project MANA is able to provide the nourishment people need for
a healthy life.

Thank you again for helping to feed the thousands of community members
facing hunger. Because of you, we are closer to ending hunger in North

Lake Tahoe/Truckee.

Sincerely,

b

Deidre Ledford
Executive Director
Project MANA



